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 Note from TW’s Leadership: 
 Hello TW Parents and Families, 

 Here we are! We have reached the final 
 week of school before summer break and I 
 would like to express our sincere gratitude 
 for a wonderful year of learning, laughter, 
 and fun! As always, you entrusted us with 
 your most valuable assets, your children, 
 and we have hopefully delivered a school 
 year that will remain memorable and 
 meaningful as they continue along their 
 educational journeys here or elsewhere! I 
 just want to say how fortunate I am to be a 
 part of this amazing community. Three years 
 ago when I arrived at TW, I was met with 
 tremendous hospitality and warmth. Having 
 served as your principal for three-quarters of 
 this school year, that feeling has never 
 diminished and nor has my gratitude! Thank 
 you all for being amazing partners and 
 vested members of our school community. I 
 wish you all a safe and relaxing summer and 
 do not hesitate to reach out to me if I can 
 support you in any way as we patiently await 
 the return of our Wolves in August! 

 With Immense Gratitude, 

 Mr. Garett Fair,  gfair@sd308.org 
 Interim TW  Principal 

 Mrs. Pamela Panozzo,  ppanozzo@sd308.org 
 Interim TW Assistant Principal 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

 Today 
 Fri., May 19 
 C Day 
 3:00-4:30 PM  Senior Walk/Clap out 

 Mon., May 22 
 D Day 
 4:30-5:30 PM  Culver’s Dining Night (4th 
 Grade Team & Mr. Fair Serving) 
 6:00-7:30 PM  Girl Scouts Troop 729 

 Tues., May 23 
 E Day 
 Field Day (rainout day scheduled for 5/24) 
 Volunteers sign up  here 

 Wed., May 24 
 A Day 
 6:30-8:30 PM  Girl Scouts Troop 2056 

 Thurs., May 25 
 B Day 

 Fri., May 26 
 C Day 
 Last Day of School, 3.5 Hour Student 
 Attendance Day (Dismissal at 12:30 PM) 
 11:50-12:10 PM  5th Grade Clap Out 

 PTO INFORMATION 
 Field Day 
 Field Day is next week! Mr. Barry has 
 another great Field Day planned for 
 students on Tuesday, May 23rd, with a rain 
 date May 24th. There are a few volunteers 
 spots left, check them out and sign up here 
 by midnight Sunday night: 
 https://tools.ptoffice.com/Signups/Field_Day 
 2023 

 Spiritwear 
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 Needing spiritwear for field day? Check out 
 onhand spiritwear and shop here: 
 https://tools.ptoffice.com/Stores/TWStockSp 
 iritWear 

 Nurse Requests 
 Our nurse is in need of the following. Send 
 them into school if you have some to spare: 
 reusable water bottles 
 Clothing particularly in sizes for K and 1st 
 grades 

 LOST & FOUND ITEMS 
 We have many jackets, coats, sweatshirts, 
 hats, gloves, etc… remaining in our lost & 
 found bins at TW. Please advise your child to 
 claim any items that may belong to them 
 prior to the end of the school year. Daily 
 reminders will be provided at school as well! 

 POSITIVE STAFF RECOGNITION 
 Did you catch a staff member doing 
 something awesome! We’d love to hear 
 about it and offer them the recognition they 
 so deserve! Please find a link to our  Positive 
 Staff Recognition Form Here. 

 CONTACT US 
 Even though the school year is over, please 
 feel free to reach out to us should you have 
 any questions that we can help you with. 
 We all want to make sure we are doing all 
 we can to provide the best learning 
 environment for our students! 
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